Ann Arbor Christmas Bird Count

Participant information form

PARTICIPANTS/LEADERS — PLEASE READ:

Please fill in the information below:

* Forinternal WAS reporting, please note if an observer is 18 years old, or under (I’'m not
sure if NAS is still tracking this info now that the $5.00 fee will no longer be charged)

* Include your email address if you’d like to receive an update when the CBC data is posted on the
National Audubon’s website

¢ If you are a WAS member, please note that the results of the Ann Arbor CBC and (later) an
update about the status of the CBC at large will be in the WAS newsletter

*  You may make a tax deductible contribution to National Audubon in support of the Christmas
Bird Count - please make checks payable to “Jacco Gelderloos”; payment to NAS will be made
via credit card when our count’s data is entered.

PARTICIPANT'S NAME PARTICIPANT'S ADDRESS (OR EMAIL) AGE? CONTRIBUTION

TOTAL # OF PARTICIPANTS

Contributions, due to compiler =$



